
 
 

 
Dear colleagues, dear Fanatics, 

 
You are most welcome to join us in Amsterdam for the International FAN 
Club meeting on June 8th, 2019, organized by Camiel Boon and myself. 

 
The meeting will be held at the Agnietenkapel, Oudezijds Voorburgwal 
229, 1012 EZ Amsterdam (just in the center of the old city, next to the old 
hospital Binnengasthuis). As usual, we will start with coffee and drawing 
lots from 9.30 h and start the meeting at 10.00 h. 
 
After a whole day of discussions of case reports, we invite you to join a 
guided walk in the direct neighborhood of the Agnietenkapel. Thereafter it 
is time to relax a little and enjoy a cosy dinner. 
 
For Sunday morning we have plans for a guided tour in the Rijksmuseum, 
a must-see item when you visit Amsterdam. More details follow later. 
As said before, it will be Whitsun weekend, so perhaps you can “upgrade” 
your trip to Amsterdam to a short holiday with your loved one?  
Highly recommended! I will soon come back to you with more touristic 
information…. 
Accompanying persons are welcome to join the guided tours in the city 
and in the museum (free), and join us for dinner (cost €50). 

 
Please return the completed attached registration form as soon as 
possible (m.j.vanschooneveld@amc.uva.nl). If you have any additional 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Marlene. 

 
Best regards, also on behalf of Camiel Boon,  

 
       Mary 
 


